Rotary Club of Camrose Daybreak
EyeOpener May 12, 2020 We Are Rotary

May is Youth Service Month

15 members joined our online meeting this morning

Larry offered this Martin Luther King Jr. quote as Food for Thought:

“We need leaders not in love with money but in love with justice.
Not in love with publicity but in love with humanity.”

John will offer Food for Thought next week.

Announcements:

· Patrice has personal masks available. Call her, 780.672.3595, and she will have a supply to choose from in the garage. They can also be for friends or family.
· The Rotary Club of Camrose Virtual Gala was a success. Many Rotarians and guests from Camrose, Red Deer, Grande Prairie, and Saskatchewan took part. Check out their Facebook page for pictures. Donations from participants and sponsors raised over $15,000 for community needs.

Happy Bucks:

· Filling fell out, but I can see a dentist now
· Barbershops are opening (just in time before the shears come out)
· Community flags were successful
· Wine delivery for Virtual Gala with friend – social distancing, birthday celebration
· Virtual Gala with friends – video link (pyjamas or pants with tuxedo?)
· Can get garden started
· Attend library programs (let Robyn know if you want to join German discussion)
· Wearing a mask at the grocery store is not universal but, it seems to create space for you

Discussion:

· Flag Deployment
· 197 (+40 reserve) ready, 179 spoken for
· Many new subscribers, extra donation made to program
· Teams are scheduled for pick up tomorrow
· Delivering? – check for special instructions on map for placement
· TV Bingo
· AGLC has yet to respond to John’s inquiries last week
· There are 10 2019-2020 scheduled Bingo nights that have not/may not be played
· Our net income for 2019-2020 is about $5,900
· Telus Phones
· Destiny has a few pre-paid Telus phones with data and calling programs that can be loaned to people in need during the pandemic
· They would work for seniors, students, at-risk persons, others
· Community Service Opportunities
· There are people looking for volunteer opportunities
· There are people looking for volunteers
· There are people looking for odd job opportunities
· There are people with odd jobs to be done
· We are struggling on how to get matches done with closures, social distancing, etc.

Next meeting May 19, 2020 7:00 am. Odell will send invitations. Let him know if you want to invite a guest.

Morris
587.322.2555
